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Property Impacts – Your Rights 

 
Our state and federal constitutions recognize private property rights and provide 
appropriate safeguards when property acquisition by public agencies becomes a 
possibility. 

 

The state and federal constitutions and various statutes, including the California Eminent 
Domain Law and the state and federal Uniform Relocation Assistance and Real Property 
Acquisition Policies Act (as amended), authorize the purchase of private property for public 
use and outline how to protect the private property rights of every citizen. 

 

The City of Anaheim is committed to working with each individual resident/property owner 
throughout this process. 


